[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello from the Northeast Region! As the director for this region, I have been making sure to communicate with all of the folks that are signed up to receive the NEA news and updates. As always, if you would like to be added to my mailing list, please send me an email at kathymeltsakos@gmail.com with a note telling me you’d like to receive the news and updates and I will gladly add you to my mailing list. As the world starts opening up post-COVID-19, I hope that we can be together again during the next school year! I have missed you all and always welcome your correspondence. I hope you have a happy, healthy & rejuvenating summer break!
Kathy

